Bugge, Dawn

From: Collins, Joe <JoeCollins@edinarealty.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 08, 2017 5:05 PM

To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Case 17-0010

Regarding the conditional use permit for 2943 122" Ct NE, we are completely ok with this permit as requested.

As President of the Northwest Shores HOA, | have met with the adjacent neighbors and they gave verbal confirmation
they are ok with the plan as-drawn.

It should be a fantastic addition to the home and neighborhood.

Regards,

Joe Collins
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